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It was wonderful to see so many of you at our end of project outcome on 

Wednesday. I hope you enjoyed looking at the learning the children have produced 

in preparation for their film trailers which I hope entertained you all. I’m sure you’d 

agree that the children have worked extremely hard to produce excellent trailers 

using many Computing, English and DT skills. Many thanks for attending the event 

and for donating to the British Heart Foundation by donating or buying the delicious 

cakes. Once Kyla, who organised the cake sale, has counted the money, we will let 

you know the total! 

When watching the trailers as a class, I was impressed at the fantastic peer critique 

comments the children were giving each other. They have clearly learnt a lot about 

film making and demonstrated excellent respect for each other as they have all had 

to persevere through many challenges during the project. 

 

 

 

 

Reminders: 

Please continue to practice spellings, times tables and to 

read at least 5 times a week. 

 

Reports will be coming home on Friday 14th July. I hope 

you enjoy reading about your child’s achievements. 

Please complete the evaluation form enclosed and return 

to school. 
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